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Subject:  
2017 Major Street Reconstruction – Arcadian Avenue (250’ west of Eugene Ct. to east of N. Greenfield 
Ave.) substituted for Prairie Avenue. 

 

Details:  

Due to the ongoing discussions with GE regarding the potential re-alignment of N. Prairie Avenue between the railroad tracks and St. 
Paul Ave., the planned reconstruction project is being delayed.   

 

It is planned to substitute the reconstruction of Arcadian Avenue from 250’ west of Eugene Ct. to east of N. Greenfield Ave.  Both, Prairie 
Avenue and Arcadian Avenue are in our CIP -  Major Reconstruction program.    

 

The Arcadian Avenue project also involves sewer and water improvements.  The Water Utility is in agreement with this change.   

 
 

Options & Alternatives: 
Re-build N. Prairie Avenue with the current alignment. 

, 

Financial Remarks: 

There are no additional funds required with this project substitution.  

Approved N & S Prairie Avenue Budget: 

2004.68290 – Road………………………………..$2,243,000 

7399.68290.71480 – Sanitary…………………….$157,000 

7399.68290.71430 – Water……………………….$850,000 

 

Arcadian Avenue Estimate: 

2004.68290 – Road………………………………..$2,233,000 

7399.68290.71480 – Sanitary…………………….$610,000** 

7399.68290.71430 – Water……………………….$705,000 



 

Note: 

**Arcadian Avenue sanitary sewer estimate is over budget of N&S Prairie Avenue – Funds are available due to less sewer relaying being 
required on the N. Grand Avenue / South Street ($236,000) and NW Barstow Street ($220,000) projects ~$456,000.     
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